


ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

relating to  
Real Estate Appraisers 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the ND Real Estate Appraiser Qualifications and Ethics 

Board will hold a public hearing to address proposed changes to the N.D. Admin. Code 

at 8 a.m. Central on Friday, June 19, 2020, State Capitol, 600 East Boulevard Avenue, 

Bismarck, ND 58505-0040 in the Roosevelt Park Room on the Ground Floor.  

A copy of the proposed rules may be obtained by writing the ND Real Estate 

Appraiser Board at PO Box 1336, Bismarck ND 58502-1336 or by calling (701) 222-

1051.  Written comments may be submitted to this address until June 29, 2020. If you 

plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance relating to 

a disability, please contact Jodie Campbell at the above telephone number or address 

at least 2 days prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 15th day of May, 2020. 

 Jodie R. Campbell 
Executive Secretary 

North Dakota Real Estate Appraiser Qualifications and Ethics Board 
 



 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Real Estate Appraiser Qualifications and 

Ethics Board will hold a public hearing to address proposed amendments to N.D. 

Admin. Code title 101 at 8 A.M. Central on Friday, June 19, 2020, State Capitol, 600 

East Boulevard Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58505-0040 in the Roosevelt Park Room on the 

Ground Floor.  

The purpose of the proposed amendment is to comply with federal standards.  

The proposed amendment address supervisor requirements and the effective date of 

the Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice.  The proposed amendment is 

not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of $50,000. 

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the North Dakota Real 

Estate Appraiser Qualifications and Ethics Board, 1725 Bonn Boulevard, Bismarck, 

North Dakota.  A copy of the proposed rules and/or regulatory analysis may be 

requested by writing the above address, emailing jcampbell@bis.midco.net, or calling 

(701) 222-1051.  Written or oral data, views, or arguments on the proposed rules sent to 

the above address or telephone number and received by June 29, 2020, will be fully 

considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or 

assistance relating to a disability, please contact Jodie Campbell at the above telephone 

number or address at least two days prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 15th day of May, 2020. 

 
Jodie R. Campbell 

Executive Secretary 
North Dakota Real Estate Appraiser Qualifications and Ethics Board 
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